
January 16, 2018 

Annual Title I & Special Education Parent Meeting 

Dear Parents & Guardians of Title I & Special Education Students: 

 The East Rutherford school district will be holding its Annual Title I & Special Education 

Parent Meeting on Monday, January 22 at 6:30 p.m. in the McKenzie Elementary School Gym.  

We ask that all parents of Title I students come out to hear about revisions made to the district’s 

Title I program and how to become actively involved in a Title I Parent Committee. 

We ask that all parents of Special Education students come out to hear about what is new in the 

district for special education students and how to become actively involved in Special Education 

Parent Committee. A copy of the meeting agenda will be provided for both groups of parents at 

the meeting venue.  

Thank you in advance for your commitment to your child's education and participation in this 

important meeting. With strong parent involvement, we can build a community of learners who 

are ready for the future.  

Sincerely,  

Sharon King Dobson 

Supervisor of Student Services 


